TO:  

John Mascio, Chief Clerk, Allegheny County Council

FROM:
Dan Onorato, Chief Executive

DATE:

May 24, 2004

RE: 
Withdrawal of Jerry Strelick’s nomination to the Allegheny County Air Pollution Advisory Board
Please be advised that I am withdrawing Mr. Strelick’s name from consideration for appointment to the Allegheny County Air Pollution Advisory Board.  I intend to submit a new nomination at a later date to be considered by Allegheny County Council.  Please contact my office with any questions or concerns.
Thank You.

DAO/sf
CC: Mr. Jerry Strelick
